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Message from Mr Tull – 21st March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We all enjoyed a fantastic show this morning in our annual talent contest - ‘The A(rbury) 
Factor’ as part of our Red Nose Day celebrations.  I would like to thank all those children 
who auditioned and those who were selected to perform today.  A special mention 
should go to our winners Sophira and Lexi as well as our runners up Link and Ben. 
 
 
This week in school: 
 
Y5/6 Woodgreen Workshop:  Our Year 5 and 6 children attended a workshop run by 
Woodgreen with a focus on how to care for pets. 
 
 
Next Week: 
 
Y5 & 6 Trip to the National Space Centre:  Our Y5 children will be visiting the National 
Space Centre on Friday 28th March as part of their topic on ‘Earth and Space’.  This will 
be an exiting day out with lots of interactive activities.  
 
 
Looking Further Ahead: 
 
School Meal Price Increase:  Due to staffing, energy and food costs, Lunchtime Co need 
to raise their price for a daily meal.  We have been able to limit the price rise to less than 
2% for paid meals.  School meals for children in Year 3 to Year 6 will therefore rise by 
5p per day; the new daily cost of a meal will be £2.60 and this increased cost will take 
effect from the 1st of April 2025. 
 
Year 3 and 4 Production:  The production of ‘Bee Musical’ will be performed by the 
children in years 3 and 4 in the last week of term.  Parents/carers of children in Y3 are 
invited to the performance on Wednesday 2nd April and parents/Carers of children in Y4 
on Thursday 3rd April.  The doors for both performances will open at 2.20pm for a 2.30pm 
start. Each child is able to have 2 people attend.     
 
Easter Holiday:  Our last day of the school term is Friday 4th April.  We have a teacher 
training day on Tuesday 22nd April.  The children will return to school for the summer 
term on Wednesday 23rd April. 
 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically 
KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and 
for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at 
kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Ben Tull  
 

 

 
Dates for the Diary 

 
 
• 28th Mar – Y5 Trip to 

the National Space 
Centre 

• 2nd / 3rd Apr @ 2.15 – 
Y3/4 Production 

• 4th Apr – Last Day of 
Term 

• 7th – 21st Apr – Easter 
Holiday 

• 22nd Apr – Teacher 
Training Day 

• 23rd Apr – Summer 
Term starts for children 

• 25th Apr – Class 8 
Assembly 

• 25th Apr – Y6 SATs 
workshop @ 2.00pm 

• 1st May – Y3 Mini 
Olympics Festival @ 
CCC 

• 2nd May – Class 4 
Assembly 

• 5th May – May Day 
Bank Holiday – No 
school 

• 6th May @ 3.30  - Open 
Classrooms 

• 9th May – Class 2 
Assembly 

• 9th May @ 3.25 – 3.55- 
Half Termly Tea 

• 14th May – EYFS Trip 
to Botanic Garden 

• 15th May – Year 1 
Festival @ CCC 

• 16th May – Class 5 
Assembly 

• 21st May – National 
Numeracy Day 

• 23rd May – Class 1 
Assembly 

• 26th to 30th May – Half 
Term Holiday 

• 2nd June – Teacher 
Training Day 

• 6th June – Class 9 
Assembly 

• 10th June – Open 
Classrooms 
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